
 

 

 

 

Resignation of Non-Executive Director John Begg 

Pancontinental Oil & Gas NL wishes to advise that it has accepted the resignation of 
Non-Executive Director John Begg with immediate effect. 

Mr Begg has served on the Board since July 2017 when the Company acquired a new 
subsidiary run by Mr Begg.  

The Company thanks Mr Begg for his valuable contribution to the Company and is 
pleased that this transition will allow him to focus on other commitments which 
require his time and attention. 
 
Pancontinental looks positively to the future and pursuing the right path for long term 
success for its Shareholders. 
 
 
For and on behalf of 
Pancontinental Oil & Gas NL 
 
 
Ernie Myers 
CEO & Executive Director 
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